
Courtesy Call for Ambassador Ito with Mr. Dione, World Bank Country Director 
for Ethiopia, Eritrea, Sudan and South Sudan 

 
On 12 January 2021, Ambassador Ito Takako paid a courtesy call on Mr. 

Ousmane Dione, World Bank Country Director for Ethiopia, Eritrea, Sudan and 
South Sudan. 

At the meeting, Ambassador Ito and Mr. Dione exchanged opinions about 
development cooperation toward Ethiopia. They also confirmed to continue good 
relations between Japan and World Bank. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ambassador Ito and Mr. Dione, World Bank Country Director 

 


